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To whom it may concern: 

I oppose this bill. The free usage and community resource of our waterways should 

not be further restricted. It is already too restricted. I vehemently oppose any further 

restrictions to wake sports on the river and in the Newberg pool. Our family uses the 

river to recreate and we get immeasurable enjoyment out of wakeboarding, wake 

surfing and waterskiing on the river. Furthermore, this matter was really already 

settled last year and revisiting it is a waste of taxpayer resources. Please vote in 

opposition to this bill and any further restrictions on citizen use of our common 

waterways. Thank you for your consideration.   


